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Technical Bulletin 24-001 
A & H Cabinets GSA-Approved Labels 

 
It has come to the attention of the DoD Lock Program that the A&H Cabinets manufactured from 
the fall of 2023 until June of 2024 had an unapproved GSA-approval label.  Federal 
Specification AA-F-358K (paragraph 3.8) states the GSA-approval label must be metallic 
however, the GSA-approval labels on the A&H containers produced during this period have a 
Mylar reinforced paper label. Although the Mylar label does not meet Federal Specifications, the 
A&H container is still GSA approved. 

 

 
 

Unapproved Mylar/Paper Label 

 
 

Approved Metallic Label 
 

New metallic A&H replacement GSA-approval labels are available by contacting the 
manufacturer and providing your cabinet’s serial number:  

A&H Security Cabinets, Inc.  
Attn: Ron Anderson  
1413 Bur Oak Ct.  
Hebron, KY 41048, 859-816-3758. 

 
If you have any questions or need further information, please contact the DoD Lock Program at 
the information listed above. 

https://www.navfac.navy.mil/go/locks

